
29th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Harvest Festival 2021

On Wednesday 6th October, Hayes Primary School will be celebrating Harvest Festival and
joining with St Mary’s Church in Hayes to collect donations for the Hayes Community
Foodbank.

This is a worthy cause for our local community, providing necessary provisions for people who
would benefit from additional support which is particularly necessary during these
unprecedented times. Local families are able to receive food and drinks which have been
generously donated and we are so proud to be part of these efforts. Recently, many families
who would not have used such a service in the past, are finding organisations like the
foodbank a much needed service and we hope to ensure that our local community is
supported during times of need.

Please see the attached flyer from the Hayes Community Foodbank. This gives a large list of
items that would be suitable to donate.

This year, we would like donations to be dropped off to the KS1 playground on the morning of
Wednesday 6th October. These will then be collected by volunteers and taken to the
foodbank.

We thank you in advance for your kind contributions.

Yours sincerely

Mr Hemming
Curriculum Leader


